
CITY OF LAKEWOOD 
PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING NOTIFICATION 

FOR A REZONING APPLICATION 
 
The Lakewood Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at 7 p.m., Wednesday, 
October 16, 2024, to consider a rezoning proposal for the property addressed as 8600 
W Dakota Ave., Case RZ24-0001.  The request is to rezone property from Large Lot 
Residential (R-1-12) to the Multifamily Residential (R-MF) zone district. For information, 
please contact Brea Pafford, Project Planner at 303-987-7534, or Eric Doner, Applicant 
at 720-407-5059.  


